
 

 

 
 
27 April 2017 
 
 
Liu Duo 
President 
China Academy of Information and Communication Technology (CAICT) 
People’s Republic of China 
  
Dear President Liu,  
 
Thank you for taking the time off your busy schedule to meet with me, and for hosting 
me to a lovely dinner during my visit to Beijing.  
 
I am grateful for CAICT’s close partnership that has resulted in the growth of the 
Chinese community in ICANN. Thank you for allowing us to use your facilities for the 
workshop with Chinese community leaders, which was also impressive, and reflected 
the great progress that your esteemed country has achieved in Internet development 
over the past few years.  
 
I appreciate your suggestions on taking our partnership to the next level, particularly on 
exploring partnership in the technical areas related to the DNS. As mentioned, we will 
explore a visit by my Chief Technology Officer David Conrad in this regard.  
 
Thank you and look forward to seeing you again soon.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby  
President & CEO ICANN 
 
 


